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It is finally Spring and many people are returning to the water to take part in sport fishing and 
other recreational activities. It is extremely important to remember the hazards that exist during 
these activities. The crew at Stolen Boats Canada wanted to remind everyone to review safety 
gear requirements, safe boating practices and regulations for conservation and sustainability.          
To ensure you know what safety gear you require, navigational hazards and sport fishing 
regulations we recommend you visit the following sites and have a great time on the water: 

Transport Canada Safe Boating    www.tc.gc.ca/eng/marinesafety/debs-obs-menu-1362.htm 

BC Sport Fishing Regulations       www.pac.dfo-mpo.gc.ca/fm-gp/rec/index-eng.htm 

Port Metro Vancouver                   www.portmetrovancouver.com/ 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  

 

 

 

 

 

www.stolenboats.ca 

 

 

 

Proper Stowage 
Improper Stowage 

 
           

 

 

 

http://www.pac.dfo-mpo.gc.ca/fm-gp/rec/index-eng.htm
http://www.tc.gc.ca/eng/marinesafety/debs-obs-menu-1362.htm
http://www.pac.dfo-mpo.gc.ca/fm-gp/rec/index-eng.htm
http://www.portmetrovancouver.com/

